
The Aspire Hub Code of Conduct 

The Hub is a place of learning and reflection and is a valuable 

resource available to pupils who have been identified as needing 

additional support with their wellbeing. 

 

The ethos of The Martin High School is Be Kind, Work Hard, Aim High 

and the pupils who are given time to use The Aspire Hub will need to 

do so with these values in mind. 

 

In return learners will be supported in a caring and inclusive 

environment with their learning, their mental health and wellbeing 

and their ability to be a successful member of The Martin High. 

 

The nature of The Aspire Hub means that the space is required to be 

calm and inclusive and everyone who is part of The Hub, pupils and 

staff, should be treated with respect and without judgement. If 

learners do not respect that, their hub pass may be removed.  

 

The staff within The Hub will strive to promote the best possible 

outcomes for the pupils working in there and it will always be a 

welcoming setting.  

 


